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May 15, 2008  

To:  Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  

From:  Toronto Pedestrian Committee  

Subject: Jamieson Avenue Crossing – Request for Temporary Accessible Pedestrian 
Crossing from Parkdale to the Waterfront.  

Recommendation:

  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee recommended to the Public Works and Infrastructure 
Committee that the City install a temporary accessible pedestrian crossing from Parkdale to 
the Waterfront, in close proximity to the Jamieson Avenue crossing, to provide access during 
the closure of the Jamieson Avenue crossing.  

Background:

  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee on May 13, 2008 considered a verbal report from Roger Brook, 
Member, Toronto Pedestrian Committee, advising that the Jamieson Avenue Crossing will be 
closed for the summer and that there will be no access from Parkdale to the Waterfront.       
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c: Daniel Egan, Manager, Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure  
Andy Koropeski, Manager, District Transportation Services  

http://www.toronto.ca

